
Observatory Staff Commended 
by the Public or Organisations

Observatory staff who received words of thanks and commendation from the public or organisations 
from July to September 2018:   

Mr Lee Kwok-lun (Scientific Officer)

Mr Chan Ho-sun (Experimental Officer)

Ms Yu Mei-fung (Chief Scientific Assistant)

Ms Chan Siu-yung, Ms Mak Man-yi, Mr Lau Ying-hong (Senior Scientific Assistant)

Mr Chee Shiu-chung, Ms Lam Mei-sim (Scientific Assistant)

The Observatory Facebook 
Page Shared Information 
During Mangkhut, and 
Received Over 

100,000 Likes
When Hong Kong was hit  by Typhoon Mangkhut, 

besides using traditional media to inform the public, 

the Observatory also used its Facebook page to share 

messages on the storm. During the period, more than 40 

posts – including information on strong winds, heavy rain, 

huge waves and storm surges, were issued to remind 

members of the public to prepare for the storm as soon as 

possible. As of October 2018, the Observatory’s Facebook 

page had accumulated more than 110,000 likes.

The Observatory warned about the threats from Mangkhut 
through our Facebook page.“HKO” Facebook page
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